
LFCA Board Meeting     December 11, 2008 
  
Members Present:  Bev Franklin, Wes Cox, Lois Misuinas, Kathy Jacobs, Dave 
Wilson 
  
Members Absent:  Bill Ethington, Nancy Thompson, Al Brooks, Gloria Flick 
  
Bev called the meeting to order at 7:40pm 
  
Bev has heard from 3 residents that the curb painting of house numbers has 
begun. Final  bill is $3906. 
  
The tarped house on Paloma is in mediation with the county. 
  
Murray took down another tree. 
  
Minutes for November approved with one minor correction. 
  
Next meeting is January 8, 2009. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm. 
	


